
                                                             Report  

                                                                on  

                                           Campus Beautification Initiative  

 

 Our Garden Committee volunteers took the initiative to enhance the campus's aesthetic 

appeal and protect its lawns and flowers from plucking and damage. From 14
th

 to 20
th

 

February 2025, a team of 10 volunteers installed flex and warning boards on walls and 

boundaries to achieve this goal. Furthermore, our students volunteered to paint the walls, 

beautifying the campus while promoting sustainability. This activity not only added a splash 

of colour to the campus but also fostered a sense of community and teamwork among the 

students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


